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3rd October 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We are pleased to welcome Charlotte Sebag-Montefiore, a children’s author, to Petworth 
Primary School on 17th October. Charlotte will be performing at the Petworth Literary Festival 
and has offered to run workshops for several of the classes during her visit.  
 
If you would like to purchase one of her books, please see the title list below. Books are £4.00 
and payment can be made through the SchoolsBuddy system.  
 
If you would like to find out more about Charlotte prior to her visit, please see the website 
below: 
https://charlotteswonderfulstories.com/ 

 
Please note all proceeds for Herbie the T Rex go the NHS.  
 
Many thanks,  

 
 
Rob Neary 
Elm Class Teacher 
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